Very Important Announcement Regarding Registrations

Dear New Students,

Welcome to Eastern Mediterranean University Dr. Fazil Kii¢lik Faculty of Medicine!
Targeted towards new students joining the EMU Family every year, 20" Orientation Days will be
held between 6" and 28" of September 2018. Please feel free to contact the Help Desks on the

campus should you need any information during the Orientation, Welcoming and Placement
Days. You can also contact our Student Affairs Department in our faculty for your questions.

Student Affairs Department Contact Details:

. Mr. Huseyin Biyitkoglu: huseyin.biyikoglu@emu.edu.tr /+903926303837
o Assist. Prof. Dr. Nimet ilke AKCAY: ilke.akcay@emu.edu.tr
o Assist. Prof. Dr. Can ERZIK: canerzik@marmara.edu.tr

New academic year will start on 24 of September 2018, Monday with the opening ceremony
and lectures. You can find and follow committee time-tables and much more, like
announcements, regulations etc. on our faculty website:

“http://medicine.emu.edu.tr”

Please meet with our student affairs representative first and then with your advisor to complete
your registration on the days between 19%"- 21t September. The contact details of your advisor

are as follow:

Advisor for Year 1 Students Office Registration | Contact Details
Hours Period

Assist. Prof. Dr. Ergiil Mutlu ALTUNDAG 10:30- 19th- 21t ergul.altundag@emu.edu.tr
15:30 September

Dear Current Students,

We would like to welcome you for the new 2018-19 academic year. Please meet with our
student affairs representative first and then with your advisor to complete your registration on
the days between 19%"- 21" September. The contact details of your advisors are as follow:

Advisor for Year 2 Students Office Registration Period | Contact Details

Hours
Assist. Prof. Dr. Masoud 10:30-15:30 | 19t- 21t masoud.afshani@emu.edu.tr
AFSHANI September

Advisor for Year 3 Students

Office Hours

Registration Period

Contact Details

Assist. Prof. Dr. Nimet ilke
AKCAY

10:30-15:30

19th_ 21th
September

ilke.akcay@emu.edu.tr

Yours sincerely,
Assist. Prof. Dr. Miimtaz Glran
Chief Coordinator




